
Clayton Elementary      
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5  
604-576-6411  

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

 
Reminders:   
Early dismissal today at 1:25 
No school tomorrow – Pro-D day 

 
Weeks of May 7-18 

 
Monday 
May 7 

Tuesday 
May 8 

Wednesday 
May 9 

Thursday 
May 10 

Friday 
May 11 

First Peoples Week 
 
Opening Ceremony 
Assembly – 9am 
 
Track attack starts 
 

First Peoples Week 
 
Popcorn Day 
 

First Peoples Week 
 

First Peoples Week 
 

First Peoples Week 
 
Closing Ceremony 
Assembly 10:45 am 
 

Monday 
May 14 

Tuesday 
May 15 

Wednesday 
May 16 

Thursday 
May 17 

Friday 
May 18 

 
Grade 7’s to Ecole 
Salish for tour 

Fruit and Veggie day PAC meeting – 6:30 
in Room 1 

Hot lunch 
 
Divs 5 & 6 field trip 
to the Surrey 
Museum 
 
Divs 8 & 9 field trip 
to Tynehead fish 
hatchery 

Track Attack ends 

 
 
We have a very exciting week ahead!! 

 
Next week is our First Peoples Week! 
We will be having an opening ceremonies assembly on Monday to welcome our 
guests and kick off our learning about the First Peoples of Canada.   We have two 
very special guests, Surrey School District Aboriginal Enhancement workers, 
Mavis Pierre from the Katzie and Tsartlip First Nation and Mavis Dumont who 
is Cree from the Onion Lake First Nation band, will be joining us for the week 
and teaching our students a variety of topics about Canada’s Indigenous people.  
We will end the week with a closing ceremony and sharing of learning on Friday.  
All are welcome!! 
 



 
 
Track attack is starting next week and going every day for the next two weeks.  Students will be rotating 
through stations after recess.  Please make sure all students have proper footwear for running, jumping, 
and fitness activities. 
 
Save the Date! 
May 22    7-8:30pm 
Dr. Sandra Clark is coming to speak to parents about anxiety.  This is a free workshop for parents as we 
were the recipients of a grant through Anxiety BC.   Dr. Clark is the author of an amazing resource called 
Taming the Worry Dragons which I have used with children in the past.  Please click the links to learn 
more information but we’re hoping that this workshop is well attended for this very important topic. 
 
Class Placement requests for 2018-2019 
In the next few weeks, we will be providing an online form for parents to help us understand your 
requests for your child’s best learning environment for next year.   This standardized form will help us get 
the information we need.  It is completely optional and while we do our best to accommodate parent 
requests, class placement is a complex process and there many factors to consider.   We do our very best to 
place all students in the learning environment that is optimal for them.   
 

https://drsandraclark.ca/
https://www.anxietybc.com/

